
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

17th September 2021 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
Thank you to those who attended our ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings this week.  I know that MS 
Teams is no replacement for a face to face conversation but I hope you found them helpful and 
informative.  As always, if you have any follow up questions or suggestions, please email us 
and one of the team will get back to you. 
 
Children are looking very smart in their new PE uniforms – thank you.  Please make sure that 
all items of clothing are labelled with your child’s name so they don’t get mislaid. 
 
We are so excited to be relaunching after school clubs again next week.   It will be wonderful to 
see children enjoying some extra-curricular activities again.  If you have any questions, please 
speak to Claire Eastwood (Deputy Headteacher). 
 
If you were unable to attend the Year 6 secondary transfer meeting last week, Richard will be 
running a repeat session on Thursday at 2pm.   He will be available to offer some guidance and 
to answer any questions you may have. 
 
Some of our wonderful school governors will be visiting on Wednesday morning next week.  
They will be with senior staff on the gates so please come and say hello so they can introduce 
themselves to you.  
 
Have a great weekend  
 
Best wishes  
                                                                                                 
Manda George  

Headteacher        
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After School Clubs 
After School Clubs will start next week.  Please see below for the timetable. 
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Reception 
 
 

Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 Resource Base 
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Cooking 
Samara/Antoinette 

 

Board Games 
Sabrina 

 

Performing 
Arts 

Pam/Rukia 
 

Tennis 
Vicky/Liz 

 

Book Club 
Alicia 

 
 

Cooking 
Georgia 

 

Gardening 
Tatiana 

 

Dance 
Kristina 

 

    Basketball 
Omari 

 

 Steel Pans 
Chris 

 

Cooking 
Elizabeth 
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Forest School 
Kelley/Louise 

 

Book Club 
Maria 

 

Arts and Craft 
Bella 

 

 Performing 
Arts 

Amelie 
 

Choreography 
Dance 
Deme 

 

Mixed Football 
Jamie 

 

Music 
Valerie 

 

    Steel Pans 
Chris 

 

Create 
Emily 

 

Create 
Emily 

 

Drama 
Chantay 
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Arts and Crafts 
Davina/Lakisha 

 
 

Lego 
Heather 

 

Cooking 
Lydia 

 

Multi-Sports 
Orlando 

 

Choir 
Talyia 

 

Football mixed 
Michael 

 

Yoga and 
mindfulness 

Kathryn 
8:00:9:00am 

 

   Create 
Flora 
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Portrait Work in Art Lessons  

 

Next week in Art lessons, the children from years 1 to 6 will 

be working from photographs to develop their portrait 

drawing skills.  

They will be provided with images to work from, however 

in order to personalise their learning further, we are 

encouraging them to bring in a photo of a friend or family 

member to use in their lessons if they would like to.  

  



Children’s Book Project – Pop Up Book Hut 
We are very excited to be working with the Children’s 

Book Project this term.  Together we will be promoting a 

love of reading and enhancing the range of books on 

offer for children.  We are delighted to have been loaned 

a pop up book hut for the playground this term.  It 

arrived yesterday along with 1,000 beautiful books which children will be 

able to bring home for their reading enjoyment. 

We will keep you updated as the term goes on.  In the meantime, you can 

see some of the wonderful work the Children’s Book Project do by visiting 

their website here:   https://childrensbookproject.co.uk/ 

Feel Positive About Parenting 
 

  

https://childrensbookproject.co.uk/


 

Family Day at the British Library 

 

 

 

Drumbeat Outreach  

 

 

 

P a r e n t  W o r k s h o p  

Understanding ASD  

(Autistic Spectrum Disorder) 

An exploration of the diagnostic criteria used to diagnose your child. In this 

session we look closely at each area of difference to develop a better 

understanding of how these differences may impact your child/young person 

Tuesday 21st September 2021  

10-11.30am or 6-7.30pm 
This session will be a webinar. 

Please email outreach.admin@drumbeat.lewisham.sch.uk or telephone 020 7635 

9022 to reserve your place 
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Mid-Autumn Festival 
Many of you will be looking forward to 

celebrating the Mid-Autumn Festival next week.   

Families admire the full moon – even if they 

can’t be together, they all celebrate being 

under the same moon.  

During this very important festival in the 

Chinese calendar, families and friends enjoy 

spending time together and eating together, 

especially delicious mooncakes! 

 

Stars of the week 

 

Congratulations to these superstars for some amazing learning this week! 

Nursery Elyon 
Holly  

4CH Manjot 

RF Laura 4CW Cayden 

RL Khari 4V Arda 

RP Mayarah 5CR Olivia 

1BC Rakaiah-Renae 5CY Mason 

1N Nova 5W Laju 

1G Zara 6A Harvey 

2G Kai 6C Frankie-Lee 

2L Krishigaa 6P Jaheim 

2S Junior 
Resource Base 

Ibrahim 

3A Callie-Rose Mikhail 
3L Adelina   
3S Tavarie   



WANDERLUST EATERY – DISCOUNT CARD 
Exciting news ! A new sandwich shop called “Wanderlust Eatery” has been 

opened on Verdant Lane and they would like to offer Torridon families a 

15% discount.  If you would like to take them up on this offer, please 

contact the admin team for a discount card. 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
Week beginning 20th September After School Clubs start 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons start 
Wednesday 22nd September School Governor Visit 
Thursday 23rd September Year 6 Secondary Transfer Meeting for parents 

and carers at 2pm 
Friday 24th September Year 6 Football Trials  
Monday 27th September to Friday 1st 
October 

Bike to School Week 

Tuesday 28th September Launch of Black History Month Events –  
Assemblies and Theatre Workshops 

Friday 8th October Soundabout Music Workshops (Resource Base) 
Thursday 14th October Individual and Class photographs 

 
Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th 
October 

Individual parent and carer meetings with class 
teachers 

Friday 22nd October INSET DAY 
 

Monday 24th October to Friday 29th 
October 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Monday 1st November BACK TO SCHOOL  
 

 

Year 6 Secondary Transfer Meeting 
As the year 6 children begin their final year at primary school, it is time to consider where they 

will continue their education next September. The borough recommends that applications for 

secondary schools are submitted by Friday 22nd October 2021. All applications are submitted 

online through the Lewisham website.  

We will be holding a meeting via MS Teams on Thursday 23rd September at 2.00pm to discuss 

the application process and to answer any questions you may have.  

We hope all our year 6 parents and carers will be able to join us. 



Secondary School Visits 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Keeping In Touch 

Please remember to let us know if you or a member of your household receives a 
positive test result for COVID-19. We have a dedicated phone number for you to 

call if you need to inform us of a confirmed case within your 
household– 07376 358065.  

We also have a dedicated email address for any 
communication related to  

COVID-19.  You can contact us at the following email 
address:  covid@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Book Signing – Anna James 
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Torridon Term Dates 
 

 

 

  

 

  


